
WEST TISBURY PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES FEBRUARY 3, 2016 

 

PRESENT; Hap Bernard, Skip Manter, Suzanne Hammond, Lisa Amols, and Peggy Stone. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved with corrections. 

 

The committee agreed on Sat. March 5 for the Family Skate 1pm-2:20pm.  The committee will bring 

snacks; Peggy will bring drinks and paper goods. 

 

Peggy checked with Jen regarding the warrant article for the tennis court repair. It cannot be  added to 

the general maintenance  article the selectman are putting in because we are asking for money from 

free cash, therefore we will put in a separate article. 

 

In other business, the Saturday Recreation program finishes this week.  The chess club enrollment is up 

to 32 students. 

Lisa updated the Committee on Land Bank happenings.  She said some people from Manaquayak Rd. 

may come to Park and Rec for help with signage so people don’t park in the land bank spots and walk to 

Seth’s Pond.  There will 4 spots closer to Focus for Ice House pond users.    The committee will discuss as 

needed. 

 

The next meeting was set for Wednesday March 2 at 6:30pm 

The meeting was adjourned at 7pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Peggy Stone  

Board Administrator  


